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TRINITY CHURCH, PAWTUXET 

 

Vestry Meeting Minutes: February 5, 2022 

 

Meeting was conducted in person 

 

Vestry members present: Margaret Thomas, Ann Walter, Maureen Mooney, Don Raleigh, 

Donna Tobin, Gail Anderson, Wayne Barnes, Dawn O’Hara, and Father Mitch. 

 

Members not present: Nancy Plumb, Barbara Chartier, Cynthia MacCausland 

 

The meeting was called to order with a prayer by Father Mitch at 10:00 am 

 

Minutes:  

 

A motion was made, seconded and approved to accept the resignation of Fr. Mitch Lindeman, 

Priest-in-Charge, effective March 1, 2022.  

 

The letter of resignation and the wardens letter was shared with the vestry. Both are to be 

distributed after the Sunday services and also sent in the e-news after the Sunday services. 

 

Margaret informed the vestry that she and Don will be meeting with Canon Dena at the Diocese 

next week.  

 

We will line up supply clergy for our services, as best we can, until a new priest is called to 

Trinity.  

 

Donna suggested compiling a comprehensive list of what we do at Trinity to assist a new priest 

in learning more about the parish.  

 

Other suggestions were made to include a copy of the Annual Report in the e-news and to talk 

with the Diocese about doing a parish-wide survey. 

 

Donna commended Fr. Mitch for filling the role of a full-time priest on a part-time contract. 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 11:00 am 

Next vestry meeting: February, 14, 2022 at 5:00 pm 

 

Respectfully submitted by Margaret E. Thomas, Senior Warden 


